Flonh's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

15th May, 1925.

Dear Sire,
i am in receipt of your letter of the 12th ins
witu its enclosure, relative teo the steam travler "ISLAND"

and for your information I enclose herewith a copy of a le

which has to-day been addressed %o the Islandsk Kompagni

in regard to the survey required for the re-classification

of this vessel.
1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant o the Oecretary.




